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Pupil Premium Impact Summary 2022-2023 

Use of PP Funding  Impact 

Small group teaching 

assistant support 

Small group TA support helped develop 

pupils’ confidence across a range of year 

groups and curriculum areas.   

 

Teachers lead ‘keep up’ daily interventions 

to address misconceptions allowing children 

to progress through the sequence of lessons 

in class. 

 

1:1 teaching for Y6 pupils 

(with an additional teacher) 

Targeted support in maths and english 

 

Subsidising residential visits 

for pupils in Key Stage 2 

Small groups of children received financial 

support for the residential visits in the summer 

term 2022-2023 

 

 

 

Enrichment activities Pupil premium children access have 

enrichment activities subsidised using PP 

grant 

 

 

 

Resources including the 

ELSA programme 

Training has continued for staff to implement 

the ELSA (Emotional Literacy Support) 

programme to a small groups of pupils. The 

ELSA programme enables pupils to reflect on 

themselves and the choices they make, 

develop a more positive self-image and 

improve their confidence in order to express 

their feelings; as a result, pupils are now 

demonstrating a more positive outlook in 

school alongside emotional awareness and 

social skills.  

The ELSA programme has been a critical tool 

in supporting children during the pandemic.  

Lego Therapy  Lego Therapy is a social development 

programme for young people with autism 

spectrum disorders.  Resources were 

purchased and training provided to support 
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groups of pupils with social interaction and 

communication difficulties.  As a result, the 

resource is being used to support children 

building friendships and to develop social 

skills. 

Outdoor Exploring All children from nursery to year 6 take part in 

a weekly outdoor exploring session. The 

sessions have been used to provide play 

based situations where children can 

reconnect with friends following the 

pandemic.  
  

 


